
Good afternoon residents,
This Message is from your Board of Trustees.With the extreme amount of 
rain this past weekend (nearly 6 inches) as well as scattered showers 
during the week it has resulted in saturated grounds in many areas of our 
community.Taking that into account , the decision has been made to forego 
the mowing this week in order to  protect the turf in our community.  
We should be back on schedule next Friday,but remember the schedule is 
always weather permitting. We will do our best to keep everyone up to date 
as early as possible when there is a weather impact to the schedule.

Thank you for your patience,and remember to check out the official website 
whitingstationcommunity.org 


